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By Loretta Arellano 

 

I attended the IRPS held in Monterey CA.  It is the 61st conference and co-sponsored by the 

IEEE Reliability and Electron Devices Societies.  The 28 Tutorials and 3 Reliability Year-In-

Review talks were held on Sunday and Monday.  The formal Conference was held on Tues-

Thursday with 111 Oral Presentations, 81 posters, 4 Keynote presentations by industry 

leaders.  There were about 500 paid registrants, more than 400 in-person and about 100 virtual 

attendees.  The in-person attendance was strong of all sessions including the wrap-up/kick-off 

session at the end of Thursday.  They had record number of 23 corporate patrons and 11 

exhibitors.   

 

I set up the RS booth on Monday afternoon.  Ed Cole, the RS Representative, assisted me in 

setting up the booth and in staffing it throughout the week.  

 

 
 Pictured:  From left - Loretta Arellano, Bill Tonti, Pradeep Lall, Ed Cole 

 

I was invited to and attended the IRPS board meeting on Tuesday.   2024 IRPS will be in Dallas, 

April 14-28 and then back in Monterrey in 2025.   

 



I was also invited to the wrap up dinner on Thursday night.  It was offsite and in addition to the 

board members, management committee, they invite past General Chairs to attend.  They had 

several in attendance – see below photo of past General chairs for a few familiar faces. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Throughout the week, I met several attendees, and signed up 37 IEEE members who wish to 

become RS members.  

 

Overall, this was a successful event.  For information on how you can view the material, go to 

https://www.irps.org/ 
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